



Revd Phillip J Gration Chaplain

Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

21st February 2023

Dear Parent,

On 19th March, Ellesmere College Lower School is pleased to present:

EUCHARIST *for* **Mothering Sunday**

FEATURING: The Youth Choir & The Young Ones WITH SPECIAL GUESTS: Small Furry Animals

The Eucharist will begin at 11:30am, choir members are asked to arrive for a rehearsal at 9:45am.

- Senior and Lower School Students and Parents, Teachers, Governors, OEs, Old Parents, family, friends ... **EVERYONE** is welcome.
- Referments will be served during the rehearsal, and after the service.
- Watch out for further details ...
- Please put the date in your diary!

I hope to see you there.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406